
12.09.22

Dear Parent/Carer

Following the success of our Bikes 4 Health launch, this Friday (16th September) is day 2 of
Bikes for Health for Year 5.  This week the pupils will be riding off site following the route below.

Pupils will be riding, accompanied by qualified adults, and will follow some or all of the route
marked above.  We ask that pupils bring appropriate clothing (as last week) appropriate for the
weather conditions.  In addition please send your child to school with a light/small back pack
that will be used to carry their water bottle.  Pupils can bring an additional water bottle if they do
not want to use their school one.

It is likely that the following weeks will be offsite.  Please complete the attached permission form
which is granting permission for your child to cycle offsite in an accompanied group for the
remainder of this autumn term.  As the route changes we will email parents and carers with the
new route for your information.
Should you have any queries, please contact the school office.

Regards.
Mrs J Shaw
Headteacher



I give permission for my child (name)______________________________________________

To take part in the Bikes4health cycling activity which will be both in school and offsite.

I understand that the cycling route may vary over the term and I give permission for my child to
ride along the chosen route.

I am aware that school will email me when the route changes but that I do not need to complete
a new permission slip each week.

Should my child require first aid when offsite, I give permission for this.

Emergency contact number and name_____________________________________________


